
  

Dear Heroin Anonymous delegates,  

We are contacting you to regarding a memo issued on October 19th on 2021 where we made 

suggestions regarding Regional Trustees, their election, and qualifications. After careful review 

and consideration, it has become clear that some of the information provided was out of line with 

the current HAWS service manual and outside the scope of the motion approved by the 2021 World 

Services Conference. Please see the excerpt below for any guidance on Regional Trustees and be 

prepared to address any questions or changes to these guidelines at the 2022 World Services 

Conference. We apologize for any confusion or inconvenience. 

        Thank you,  

        The Heroin Anonymous World Services Board  

From the Service Manual: 
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